OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 871
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

October 31, 1962

Drilling and Exploration Company, Inc.
P. O. Box 2075
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Karl A. Peterson
Gentlemen:

Referance is made to your letter of October 19, 1962,
wherein you request an exception to Commission Rule 107~E
to permit the completion of your proposed Mescalero Ridge
Unit Well No. 3 in such 2 manner as to utilize 2 7/8-inch
tubing as casing to total depth.

Inasmuch as previous experience with the Bone Springs
formation in this area indicates that no corrosion, paraf-
fin, or pressure problems will be rresented by such com-
pletion, your proposal is hereby approved.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.,
Secretary-Director

ALP/DSN/ESR
cc: O0il Conservation Commission d

P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico
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